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DATE: August 22, 2000 

TO: Docket File r« 
FROM: Division of Regulatory Oversight (McCoy/Hoppe) M /111--1)­

Division of Legal Services (Dandelake/Keating) ~/ 

RE: Docket No. 001085-TC - Request for Voluntary Cancellation of PATS 
Certificate No. 7417, effective 8/7/00. 

By letter dated August 7, 2000, Michael T. Baldwin, holder of Pay Telephone 
Certificate (PATS) of Public Convenience and Necessity No. 7417, requested the 
cancellation of PATS Certificate No. 7417. Michael T. Baldwin has complied with the 
provision of Rule 25-24.514(2), Florida Administrative Code, by providing adequate notice 
in writing of its request for cancellation of its PATS certificate and by submitting its 
Regulatory Assessment Fees for 2000. 

As outlined in Chapter 2.07, Section C.17 of the Administrative Procedures Manual, 
our review results in our recommendation that the voluntary cancellation should be 
approved; an administrative order be issued; and the docket be closed. 
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DATE: August 7.2000 

TO: Barbara H. Bailey 

FROM: Michael T. Baldwin 

This letter is to inform you of my request to cancel my membership and affiliation with 
the Public Service Commission. Unfortunately, due to major financial difficulties in 
starting and maintaining my payphone business, I have had to file a Chapter 7 
Bankruptcy. The Bankruptcy is in the beginning stages at this point. Any questions or 
needed information regarding the Bankruptcy can be obtained through my attorney. Kim 
Lcvy, at the following number: (941)334-0128, His address is as follows: Z i  io  
Cleveland Avenue, Fort Myers, Florida 33901. 

I would also like to request, as of 8/7/2000, a voluntary cancellation of my Certificate. I 
am not sure if I will be required to pay the Regulatory Assessment fee, so I will wait to 
hear from you on that. I did speak to Ray Kennedy today (8/7/2000), so he is aware of 
my dilemma and my intentions. 

Thank You very much for all of your Professionalism and Assistance. 

Michael T. Baldwin 
4007 loth St. West 
Lehigh Acres, FL 33971 
(94 1)693-8458 




